EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST

Swale Borough Council is inviting Expressions of Interest to tender for the Construction Manager for Great Easthall Community Centre. The contract will commence on 12 February 2015 and terminate on 31 March 2018.  A preferred supplier list will be formulated from the successful suppliers who will be selected in order of the most economically advantageous tenders submitted. 
a. Swale Borough Council are desirous of appointing a Construction Manager (CM) for the construction of a new community hall at Great East Hall Sittingbourne. The CM will be required to join and work alongside the Client’s Consultant Team comprising the following members:

i. Swale Borough Council – Client
ii. Synergy Construction and Property Consultants – Project Managers
iii. BBM Sustainable Design – Architects
iv. QS Consult – Cost Consultants
v. Norman Bromley – Services Engineers
vi. MLM – Structural Engineers

b.      The design is being progressed and will be nearing completion when the CM is appointed. The CM will therefore assist in reviewing design coordination and advise on trade package coordination and procurement. 
c.     Included in this document is the Planning Pre-Application prepared, by the Consultant Team, for your information.
d.     The Client’s Cost Consultant will provide quantity surveying services as set out in the document herein entitled ‘CM Cost Consultant Duties v2’. 
e.     The CM is to provide construction management services as set out in this document, including the provision of site preliminaries and principle contractor duties. 
f.      The CM is required to complete the CM Fee Analysis with aligns with the CM Specification included within this enquiry.
g.     All trade packages will be appointed direct with the client – the CM is required to provide a fixed fee for providing CM services set out in this document and will not be permitted to add overheads and profit to the value of any trade contract.

h.     It is intended that the works should be complete by March 2017 and it is anticipated that the CM will advise on programme and procurement”. 
i.      It is intended that interviews of prospective CM’s will take place on 22nd December 2015. Please ensure the staff you intend to assign to the project are available to attend the interviews.

Further information

Please register your interest on the Kent Business Portal.  A further email will be sent to you from Due North confirming you have expressed an interest and a subsequent email will be sent to you allowing you access to the tender documentation.
 

The closing date for submission of Expressions of Interest and Tenders is 12:00 - 20 December 2015.
